
To RSVP or for more information, please contact:

Shelle Hamer, Manager Children/Youth Enrichment Programs 

shelle.hamer@chicagolighthouse.org or (847) 510-6200. 

 

Overflow parking located on Nottingham Ave. one block west of building.

October 27, 2018 

Please RSVP by October 19          

Family & friends invited!
Suggested donation: $5 per adult

Costume Parade at 2:30!

for children and families with visual impairments

HalloweenCostume Party

1 - 3 p.m.

Chicago Lighthouse North
222 Waukegan Road 

Glenview, IL 60025


